
 

ADDENDA #2 TO PUBLIC NOTICE DATED NOVEMBER 1, 2023 REGARDING 

ARCHITECT SERVICES FOR CONSTRUCTION OF WILLIAMSTOWN FIRE 

STATION 
 

The Township of Monroe hereby issues the following addenda to the Public Notice dated 

November 1, 2023, regarding the Request for Qualifications/Proposals (RFQ/RFP) for Architect 

Services for the construction of the New Williamstown Fire Station. 

 

1. Scope of Services: The Township seeks professional architectural services for the 

Williamstown Firehouse project. Professionals may propose services for the 

construction of a new fire station, the expansion of the existing fire station located at 

555 South Main Street, Williamstown, New Jersey, or both. At this juncture, a formal 

“opinion of suitability” as to the expansion or the new construction is not required with 

said submissions/proposals. Should the professional choose to provide a formal 

opinion, however, the Township will accept and review same. 

 

2. Submission Deadline: The deadline for submissions to the Township remains to be 

Tuesday, November 21, 2023 at 10AM EST. 

 

3. Regulatory Compliance: The Township of Monroe will enforce both State and 

Municipal laws as applicable to this project.  

 

4. Revisions and/or Addenda: Should any revisions or changes need to be made to said 

Notice, the Township will ensure all parties are informed of any revisions or addenda 

in accordance with local ordinances, and State and Federal regulations. 

 

This addendum is issued to provide clarification and further information to interested parties. All 

other terms and conditions in the original Public Notice remain unchanged and in effect. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


